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7 MAIN STREET 
WHITINSVILLE, MASSACHUSETTS  01588 
Telephone:  (508) 234-0817 
FAX:  (508) 234-0814 

 
Meeting Minutes 

May 26, 2010 
 

Wyatt Mills, Bill Freer, and Roger Jewell were present.  Gina Calitri, Andrew 
Chagnon, Cheryl Peckham, and Terry Bradley were absent.  Barbara Kinney, 
Administrative Assistant, was also present. 
 
Mr. Mills could not open the meeting at 7:03PM because there was no quorum of 
members at this meeting so everything has been rescheduled to the next agenda 
of June 9, 2010 at the same time. 
 
Other 
The Conservation members present discussed the complaint regarding the 
drawdown of Burdon Pond and the Conservation Commission’s jurisdiction.  Mr. 
Mills will do further research regarding irrigation regulations.  Mr. Mills will then 
contact Howard Fease and remind him that he is permitted for the bridge and if 
he wants to do anything else, he will need to submit a new Request for 
Determination of Applicability. 
 
Mark Anderson of Heritage Design Group stated that the proposal from Tunison 
Smith is acceptable and J & F Marinella will provide us a check the next day for 
the Camelot peer review. 
 
The Conservation Commission members present performed administrative tasks 
(signed Orders, etc.) that were needed. 
 
The Conservation Commission members left the meeting at 7:55PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Barbara A. Kinney 
Conservation Administrative Assistant 
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